
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
House Points and Attendance              Attendance 
Congratulations to the red team who are in the lead with 
house points this week and to Year 4 who won the 
attendance trophy this week with 98.3% attendance. 
Extreme Reading Competition 
Thank you for all of the entries into our excellent ‘Extreme  
Reading’ competition from World Book Day.  Year 2 had 
some particularly good photographs that they had entered 
and it was so difficult to choose winners that we had to  
have a number of runner up prizes as well.  
The photographs from the Extreme Reading Competition 
will all be displayed in our front entrance by the library area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CAFOD Live Simply Award 
We have started our work toward the Live Simply Award for CAFOD. Mr Davey has been busy ensuring that all of 
the classrooms now have a bin for refuse and for paper and recyclable materials.  The Mini Vinnies and school 
council members will be busy monitoring to make sure that the classes are all recycling materials so they can  
do their bit to support the environment. 
Safety outside School 
Please could all parents and carers be considerate when driving and parking outside of the school gates at the 
start and end of the day.  Concerns have recently been raised about the safety of our children due to 
inconsiderate drivers. 
Year 3 and Year 4 Easter Production 
Year 3 and Year 4 have been working hard on their Easter production to showcase to parents next week.  I have 
to say that I am very much looking forward to seeing the final show from having had a sneak preview of some of 
the rehearsal.  A letter has gone out today regarding tickets for the show.   We do need to allocate tickets for fire 
safety regulations with capacity in the hall. 
Mass 
A reminder that we will be celebrating mass next Thursday (22nd March) at Christ the King Church.  KS2 children 
will be learning about the stations of the cross prior to the mass and then KS1 children will join us at around 
9:40am for mass.  As always we welcome parents who would like to join us. 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 12th March 2018 
Statement to Live by for next week: I try to keep going when things are difficult 

and not give up hope. 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
15.03.18 - Year 5 class assembly 
21.03.18 - Year 3 and 4 production/play 1:30pm 
22.03.18 - Year 3 and 4 production/play 3:30pm 
22.03.18 – Stations of the Cross (Ks2) and Whole School Mass at Christ the King Church 9:20am 
26.03.18 - Holy Week begins 
29.03.18 - End of Term 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 95.1% 

Year 1 93.3% 

Year 2 88.4% 

Year 3 97.2% 

Year 4 98.3% 

Year 5 95.3% 

Year 6 95.2% 
 

 
 


